From: Jacqueline Hughes

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:41 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,
Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am a social worker with many years of experience in community organisations and community development. | have
seen the destructive effects on individuals and communities of selfish, thoughtless and greedy planning and building
decisions. That is one of the reasons | am concerned about the proposal for a new stadium at Macquarie Point and
about the current process of so-called 'consultation' over a too short, too busy time.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

| am concerned about a number of aspects of the current proposals including the high-handed bullying of the AFL -
for whom no Tasmanian has ever voted - apparently determining what has to provide to them for a token payment.
The AFL demanding a roofed stadium in the second driest capital city is but one example of the extent to which
Tasmania is regarded as a mere plaything by a disconnected cadre. Let's put ourselves into an international setting
by supporting soccer development - that has no major space to attract games and competition, unlike AFL with two,
covering the state more fairly.

Yours faithfully,

Jacqueline Hughes





